

Sandbach and District U3A

Newsletter



October 2014

<u>U3A New Year's Eve Party,</u> <u>St Mary's Church Hall, Sandbach.</u> <u>7pm - 12.30am (dinner 7.30pm)</u> Tickets £26.

If you enjoyed last years party we hope you will enjoy this years equally. We are keeping the same format, using the same caterer and disco and by popular demand, the return of the fun music quiz.

Disco - playing a wide variety of music.

Roast dinner, dessert, cheese & biscuits, coffee and mints also a glass of sparkling wine.

Fun music quiz.

Please bring your own refreshments, glass and cup.

Tickets will be on sale upstairs in Sandbach Library for members and friends October 14th. 9.30am - 11.30am.

If you have never been to a U3A New Year's Eve party, give it a whirl this year, see the New Year in with friends old and new, enjoy a relaxed, fun evening.

All enquiries to Doreen & Paul Hebden 01270 762494

To contact Sandbach U3A

Phone: 0844 58 60670 (Calls cost 5p/min. Leave a short message and we will ring you back)

Email: SandbachU3A@hotmail.co.uk

Newsletter items should be sent to Alan Butler (alangbutler@yahoo.co.uk or phone 077148 11008) by the end of the third week of each month.

Day trip to see Dirty Dancing at the Liverpool Empire Theatre, 8th April 2015.

Don't miss this opportunity to see this outstanding musical, featuring such popular hits as: Hungry Eyes, Hey Baby, Do You Love Me and the unforgettable, I've Had the Time of My Life.

There are two tickets left as at 7th October and they are available to U3A members, and their friends and relatives.

The coach will leave Sandbach at 9.30am arriving at the theatre approx. 10.45am.

There will then be free time for you to explore some of the many visitor attractions/shops in the area and to have lunch, before meeting at the theatre ready for the 2.30 pm performance.

The coach will return to Sandbach at approx. 7.00pm.

Please contact Alice Holmes, on 01270 765856 if you would like to go on this trip.

U3A QUIZ NIGHT

A U3A quiz night has been organised for **Wednesday December 3rd 2014 in St Mary's Church Hall**, **Sandbach at 7 p.m.**

Teams should consist of up to 6 members from the U3A group they attend and also give themselves an identifying name plus the group leader's name.

Participating teams (maximum 24) should put their names on the entry form which will be put on the U3A notice board in the Library on Monday 6th October .Closing date for entries will be Friday 14 November

There will be an entry fee of one pound per person which will be used to cover the cost of the hall. Any money left over will be used as prize money.

Members may bring along refreshments to share with their team i.e. drinks (plus glasses) and nibbles for consumption during the evening.

Keith Pointon will be the quiz master and Geoff Miller will be keeping the scoreboard up to date.

The six members of each group can confer together to obtain an answer to the questions which will then be marked by an adjacent group.

If any further information is required please contact Bill Dowell on 01270 766763 or e- mail :- vjdwfd@aol.com